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October 2014 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 We are midway through the first trimester of the 2014-15 school year, and progress 
reports were sent home with the students on Monday, October 13th. 
 
 Communication between home and school is important to the academic growth of the 
child, and conferences will be available for those parents wishing to meet with their child’s 
“homeroom teacher”.     
 
 All  families  are requested to  complete the form  below and return it to school 
indicating your preference.   Conference times are 15 minutes.  When  scheduling is complete, 
you will be notified of your appointment time.   Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
         Miss Celine A. Kerwin 
         Principal  
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY:       October 24th  

 
PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 
FAMILY NAME:  ___________________________________________________ 
 
Students  _________________________________ Grade  ________ 
   _________________________________ Grade  ________ 
   _________________________________ Grade  ________ 
   _________________________________ Grade  ________ 
 
______ I do not request a conference at this time. 
 

______ I request a phone conference. 
 

______ I would like to meet with my child’s homeroom teacher. Please indicate your  
  choice: 
   
   _____  Thurs.  1:30-4:00 Thursday,   November 6th 
   _____   Fri.     1:30-4:00  Friday,      November 7th   


